
Year 1 - Autumn 1 2025 

This half term the story we 

are reading is ‘The Col-

our Monster’.Children will 

be using their phonics to 

Fred Talk and write 

words. Children will also 

have daily phonics ses-

sions. These groups are 

following the Read, Write 

Inc programme which is    

designed to meet their 

specific reading and writ-

ing needs.    
 

 

Our unit this term is all about Animals including Humans. We will be identifying, naming 

and drawing the basic parts of the human/ animal body and say which part is associated 

with which sense. We will also be observing seasonal changes and describing weather. 

This half term our focus is ‘Who am I?’ We will look at how we 

have changed from when we were babies and who is in our 

family.  We will be learning about and creating a family tree 

and looking at how  life was like for our grandparent's. Within 

this unit we will be looking at old and new toys and how the 

toys we play with are different to what our grandparents 

 

 

Our Computing topic is ‘Computer systems’. 

We will look at technology all around us and 

consider what is technology 

and how we use it in our every-

day life.  

 

Our focus for this half 
term is ‘relationships’. 

We will be exploring a 

book called The Friendship Bench. The 

story looks at what it means to be a 

good friend, the importance of trust, 

and how to build positive relation-

ships.  

Welcome back to a new 

school year! We hope you 

had a  fantastic summer 

break and are ready for 

the exciting term ahead! 

The teachers this year are 

Mrs Khan in 1 Maple and 

Mrs Bagri and Mrs Begum 

in 1 Hazel. 

Welcome! Drawing Club 

In Maths we will work 

on place value. The        

children will learn how 

to partition numbers   

into tens and ones.    

Children will also 

learn; to recall bonds 

to 10 and count in 2’s, 

5’s and 10’s.  

Maths 

Science 

History 

In RE our topic is ’What does it mean to belong to a community of be-

lief?’. We will be learning about different religions and their beliefs. We 

will be looking at different places of worship and focusing on religious symbols as-

sociated to that belief/religion.  

Computing 

RE 

Our DT topic is ‘Textiles’ and we will be learning the techniques of join-

ing and planning and our end result will be to make a puppet. 

 

PSHCE 

DT 

 

Homework will consist of children reading their phonics reading book, 

spellings on Spelling Shed, completing Maths games on TT Rock Stars. 

Homework 

 

Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher via Dojo, or 

email.  

Any questions? 


